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The information contained herein was obtained from sources believed reliable; however, 
Newmark Robinson Park makes no guarantees, warranties or representations as to the 

completeness or accuracy thereof. Independently Owned and Operated.

for more information, visit us at 
N E W M A R K R P.C O M

204 N. Robinson, Ste 700 OKC, OK, 73102 
110 W. 7th, Ste 2600 Tulsa, OK, 74119

Congratulations to Newmark Robinson Park CEO Mark Beffort and all the other 
individuals who will serve on the Oklahoma City Chamber’s Board of Directors for 
2022.

The goal each year is to create a diverse board with leaders from various business 
sectors to provide leadership and influence and align those who bring unique skill 
sets toward improving the Greater OKC region’s economic foundation and quality 
of life.

Board members actively participate in Chamber-sponsored events like the D.C. Fly-
in, Leadership Summit and Intercity Visit, and attend scheduled board meetings. 

Thanks to Mark and our local business leaders for helping OKC be the best place to 
live, work, and do business.


